
WOLSTON HIGH SCHOOL MEMORIES 

The school opened its doors to pupils on 10th September 1956 at 9.00 a.m. 

Staff present were:  

Mr G Spencer, Miss H I Malins, Mr S F Harvey-Smith, Mrs A Dibden,  

Mrs P Rankine, Miss H Rushall, Mr C J Smith, Mr T Sutton, Mr S Wills,  

Mr I Wilkinson, Mr R Weston. 

also present was Mr J S Bishop, Divisional Education Officer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Early School Production                    The first Teaching staff 1956 

 

Children’s' Pets                                            View from the wood - 1978 

  

  

 The end of an era 

  

 

Used for Primary School     Domestic Science class 

Sports  

The school was also a very successful center for Adult Learning in the form of  

Evening Classes.   


